
July 3, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. David Robertson 

211 N. Fredonia, Second Floor 

P.O. Box 3606 

Longview, TX  75606 

 

Dear Mr. Robertson: 

 

Per your request of July 2, 1996, I am enclosing a copy of the sample FBI documents that pertain to 

the July 2, 1996 news release. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


